
 
 
 

 
 
       Information Circular # IC06-60 
 
 
DATE: May 24, 2006 
 
TO:  Membership 
 
FROM: Allocation Committee 
   
RE:  DJX, DIA and DXL Option Classes 
 
 
On Monday, May 22, 2006, the Allocation Committee (“Committee”)  received a request 
from CTC, LLC (“CTC”) to relocate the DJX, DIA and DXL option classes, currently 
traded at Post 7, Station 7, to Post 4, Station 9.  Additionally, the Committee received a 
request from CTC to be appointed as the Designated Primary Market-Maker (“DPM”) in 
the DJX, DIA and DXL option classes.   
 
In conjunction with the Committee’s procedures, the Committee is notifying you of 
CTC’s requests.   
 
Please be advised that the trading crowds, or any other party affected by any such change, 
may appear before the Committee to discuss either of CTC’s requests, and/or submit a 
written statement to the Committee expressing your views or concerns.  Please advise 
Allison Kile at (312) 786-7210 on or before 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 7, 2006, as to 
whether you would like to appear before the Committee, and/or provide a written 
statement to the Committee for its consideration.   

 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Daniel Carver, Chairman of 
the Allocation Committee, at Row 4, Booth 3 (ext. 30403), or any other member of the 
Allocation Committee. 
 


